
 
 

 

 
2012 Bond Project Advisory Team (PAT) – Furr High School   

November 12, 2015  

No PAT meeting held in November 
 
 

 
Overall Project Update: 
 

Per the HISD Board Meeting of 6/11/2015, Prime Contractors, Inc.(PCI) was awarded the contract to build the 
Eberrt L. Furr High. PCI was initially introduced at the PAT Meeting held 7/01/2015. Since that time, the 
following items have occurred:  

 
 HISD issued the Notice to Proceed (NTP) to PCI on 7/30/2015 

 

 Upon completion of the Pre-Construction Meeting held at HISD – CFS on 8/19/2015, PCI mobilized on the 
current Furr High School Jobsite the week of 8/24/2015 the next day including placement of jobsite trailer 

 

 The balance of August, PCI completed the installation of Temporary Detention Pond, Soil Stripping and 
      Stockpiling and Interim Site Utilities  
 

 The month of September, PCI completed Installation of Storm Drainage at the East Parking Lot, Cutting 
and Placement of the Building Pad, and Installation of Select Fill 
 

  The month of October, PCI completed the installation of Concrete Piers, Under slab Plumbing, and Grade 
Beams in Areas A, B, C, & D  

 
 What to expect at the next PAT Meeting? 
 

 Update on Overall Project Schedule and ongoing Construction Activities 
 

 
 

Next PAT Meeting: December 3, 2015 at 9:30 am in the Coffee House  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


